# ANCS PTCA Board Report December 2018

#### **Overview**

We are really proud of how smoothly communication is going! Between the courier, our newsletter and emails from room/advisory parents, the PTCA Board feels like information is being disseminated efficiently and effectively.

#### **December PTCA Meeting**

We held the December PTCA meeting at the EC on December 4th at 6:30pm. Matt Underwood presented the ANCS strategic plan. The PTCA Board presented Matt with an ANCS tumbler, and informed him that the RWTW Winner's Circle would be named after him as a thank you for all that he has done. While the meeting's attendance was low, we did have several new attendees.

#### **Grants**

The next round of grants will be held in January 2019.

### **School Store**

The decision for the PTCA to take over the school store has proven to be a good one. We brought in over \$1,000 in October (don't have November numbers yet). Families are excited to have the opportunity to purchase ANCS gear at morning coffees. Huge thank you to Paige Teusink for spearheading this effort.

#### Goals

Increase PTCA membership
Increase ANCS/PTCA volunteerism
Increase PTCA awareness

## **Upcoming PTCA Events:**

Next PTCA Board Meeting: Monday, December 17th

Next PTCA General Meeting: Tuesday, January 8th

Mini Grants: January 2018